
Dear Peter Kirk Students and Parents 
 

It’s that time of year again to celebrate and honor our fantastic principal, teachers, 

assistants, office staff, lunch associates and custodians! 

 

Mark your Calendars:   

Staff Appreciation Week - Mon, May 3 through Thurs, May 6th  

 

Let’s help the Peter Kirk staff feel like they’re closing in on summer.   Everyone can 

participate in this event and show the staff how much we appreciate all they do for our 

children! 

 

Tuesday, May 4th There will be a fully stocked coffee cart in the 

staff room on Tuesday morning!  To go along with their morning 

coffee, we’d also like to provide sweet treats for the staff in the 

lounge. Coffee cake, donuts, Danish or any other treat for them to 

enjoy throughout the day. 

 

Wednesday, May 5th we will be hosting a staff luncheon.  This 

year we’d like to host a “picnic” in the teachers lounge.  If you’d 

like to volunteer an item for Tuesday and/or Wednesday please 

phone or email Dawn Jeske at 206-972-1562 or 

dawn.jeske@comcast.net 

 

Here are some ideas that can make the teachers & staff feel like we’re thinking of 

them! 

 

A Note Can Say it All! 
Have your child write a nice note, draw a fun picture or simply do something nice for 

their favorite teacher or staff member! 

 

Flowers!  
Have your child bring a Blossom, Flower or some Greenery from your garden or florist!   

Nothing says summer like the smell of fresh flowers 

 

Gift Cards!   
We all know the staff have a life outside of school so show your appreciation and have 

your child bring in a small gift card from their teachers favorite coffee shop, restaurant 

or retail store!  

 

Be Original!   
Come up with your own ideas!   

 

Thank you in advance for your help and participation.  Let's make this a great week 

for our staff and show them how much we do appreciate them 
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